
Ballard Middle School Announcements 
Announcements Thursday May 2nd Day 

6/B
Activities  

★ Current 7th graders, 
don’t forget to turn in 
your band/choir sheets 
for next year!! 6th Grade 
has turned them all in!!

★ Any 6th, 7th, or 8th grade 
girl, interested in middle 
school softball this 
summer please make sure 
you get registered and 
your physical turned 
in/updated. First day of 
practice will be Monday, 
May 13th starting right 
after school. If you have 
questions please contact 
Miss Steere. 


